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County Special Education Informational Meetings Available 

LESA is hosting some informational meetings on the proposed special education milleage you will see on the 

November ballot.  

 

Meeting dates: 

Thursday, Sept. 5 – Noon 

Thursday, Sept. 19 – 5:30 pm 

Thursday, Oct. 3 – Noon 

Thursday, Oct. 17 – 5:30 pm 

 

Both virtual and in person 

• Address: 1425 W Grand River Ave., Howell, in the Innovation Room. 

• Virtual: https://tinyurl.com/millageinfo 

 

You can also visit the informational webpage at: 

https://www.livingstonesa.org/special-education-livingston-county 

 

Yesterday, I began visiting with the PTO/PAC’s (Creekside Elementary) to discuss this proposal and answer 

any questions parents have.  Please join me when I visit your child’s meeting soon.  Check with your PTO/PAC 

for the time and location.  You can view the presentation at:  

https://www.hartlandschools.us/documents/Superintendent-Updates/2024-

2025%20Additional%20Documents/2024-2025-Special-Ed-Millage-County.pdf  

 

Hartland Living 

Do you ever wonder what is happening in Hartland?  Do you ever need information about the school district, 

Cromaine Library, Hartland Area Chamber of Commerce or Hartland Township?  If so, check out 

Hartlandliving.com for the latest community calendar, news and happenings. Click on 

https://www.hartlandliving.com/ and save this site in your browser for a one-stop website to all that is going on 

in Hartland.   
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Hartland Senior Center Announces Open House and Fun Week 

Open House Details:  Thursday, September 5, 2024 Time: 10am -2pm Location: Hartland Senior Activity 

Center, 9525 East Highland Rd., Howell, MI 48843.  Visit: www. https://www.hartlandseniorcenter.org/ to 

learn more about the Senior Center. 

 

District Using Charter Buses For After School Activities 

 

Why are charter buses being used for after school activities?  As most of you know, the district continues to 

be short of bus drivers to efficiently deliver students to school and back home each day.  I recently made the 

decision to utilize charter buses to run after school activities.  We will always try to use our own staff and buses 

whenever possible; however, sometimes we are unable to do so.   

 

What is the difference in cost between the district transporting students and the use of charter buses?  

The district estimates between $1,000 to $1,250 per bus more than using our buses.  

 

What would help to save the cost of using charter buses on these trips?  What would help is more drivers 

signing up to run daily routes, substitute or part time such as mornings, afternoons or a few days a week.  We 

are flexible in this endeavor, and welcome a conversation with anyone who may have available time and would 

like to drive for us.  Just reach out to 810-626-2175 and inquire.  

 

The hope is that over time we can gain a full staff of daily drivers and an abundance of substitute drivers 

waiting to pitch in so that after school trips and field trips can be facilitated with district staff and buses.    

 

 

Respectfully, 

 
Chuck Hughes 

 

“I no longer listen to what people say, I just watch what they do.   

Behavior never lies." 

Winston Churchill 
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